
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 20, 2020 
 
Dear Residents  
 
Attached is a tool that was created to assist in tracking your personal health as it relates to 
COVID-19.  The goal of the tool is to enable you, your personal physician, and us to have a 
history of your symptoms and, equally important, listing of those with whom you have had 
contact, in the event you become ill with COVID-19. 
 
Please keep this log up to date, and hold onto them in case we need them.  It is one more 
important way that we can work together to limit the spread of the virus.  
 
Thank you for everything you are already doing to help us fight the spread of the virus 
throughout the Loomis Communities.  As we are seeing in the nursing center, this virus is very 
difficult to contain.   Social distancing, hand washing, and facial covering continue to be our most 
important actions.  Please keep doing your part!   
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns. 
 
 
With appreciation, 
 
Margaret Mantoni, CEO 
Robert Claflin, Executive Director, Applewood  
Craig Johnsen, Executive Director, LLRL 
Maureen O’Toole, Executive Director, Loomis Village      


